
  
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back Jamboree 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you all to the Jamboree next Friday.  

Hopefully the sun will shine.  It will be wonderful to have everyone gathered at school 

to welcome the term back in style, and chance to make new friends for incoming parents 

and children.   

 

Details of the day as follows: 

 

The Jamboree will open at 12.30 p.m. and conclude at around 3 p.m.  There will be Pizza 

from Craft & Crust* available, or bring a picnic, and a Beer, Pimms and Prosecco Tent*.  

There will be the opportunity to try Clay Pigeon Shooting, a Slip and Slide (bring a 

towel!), Inflatables Fun and the Zip Wire.  Cliff Rowley and some of our other music 

teachers will be providing live music.  There will be fruit squash, tea and coffee, and 

brownies and flap jacks available for all. 

We will be showing off our fabulous new Nursery and Hobbit House, so please do feel 

free to invite any friends and family who may be interested in seeing this new facility. 

 

Please note that we ask that parents do not bring dogs on the day.   

 

*There will be no charge to parents for the any of the activities or other refreshments, but 

please bring some cash if you would like to purchase a pizza or visit the beer tent. 

 

Parking will be marshalled on the day and we will be using the playing fields in 

addition to other parking. 

 

 

 

 


